
 

Dear Kate, 

 

Netflix's Tiger King is calling critical attention to the abuse and neglect 

endured by big cats used for entertainment—progress that will be 

undone if real wild animals are used in your upcoming Joe Exotic series. 

While we don't anticipate that a story about wild-animal abuse would 

feature real animals, who suffer when used for television, we do hope to 

hear right away that CGI or even existing footage will be used for the 

show instead of big cats and other wild animals.  

 

Thank you for your time and prompt attention to this important matter. I 

hope you and yours are staying safe and healthy, and I look forward to 

hearing from you.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Lewis Crary 

Assistant Manager, Animals in Film and Television 

PETA 

 

 


